From: Donna Kirschenmann

To: Phillips, Robert; Hacker, Marsha; Rummel, Marsha
Subject: support of MNA recommendations regarding canopy tree preservation
Date: Tuesday, February 02, 2016 9:32:35 PM

| have lived in the Marquette neighbohood since 1995, all of that time on Williamson
St. The character, charm and beauty of this neighborhood is unmatched in Madison,
and is what put "us" on the 10-best neighborhood list. Part of this beauty and charm
comes from the trees that line our streets and are a critical element of the ecology of
the area.

| support of the MNA drafted plan for canopy tree preservation and urge you to do the
same.

Thank you.
Donna Kirschenmann
1046 Williamson St.
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